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Can you believe NWLERC has been in place for 20 years? We reflected on this
fact as our lensometers are wearing out.

Our next focus will be to raise enough money ($20,000) to purchase two new
lensometers. We are replacing the carpet in the office due to water damage with a
paint product. Additionally, we are looking for leaders to fill roles on the Board. We
need a new secretary, facilities head, warehouse manager and another site
manager for Thursdays.

The good news is that we are again sending glasses on mission trips. Our
amazing volunteers continue to collect, sort, wash, read and bag glasses. A shout
out to District B who brought 28 people on a Saturday and made such a
difference. Districts C and G have also generated many work parties and we are
grateful for their efforts. Our regular volunteers are precious us. Working together
we will help the world see one pair of glasses at a time.



